
Happy New Year
This new year already is a few days old but even if a bit
late, I wanted to take the opportunity to wish you all a very
happy and healthy 2016. Thank you so much for frequently or
occasionally visiting my site. So what am I up to with the
site this year?

There  will  be  at  least  one  new  ship  being  presented  and
produced that I have started to work on in 2014 already. It
was a proposed collaboration with Ian Steed, which didn’t make
it into reality, because several personal aspekts of my life
strained my wellbeing and I fell into a big creative lock.

Sory, Ian, for not having been able to do my part. Sorry, my
readers, for lack of content. That’s going to change.

Cheers,
Mirco

https://traveller.chromeblack.com/happy-new-year/
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